Announcement by the ASEAN Institute for Health Development, Mahidol University
Subject: Cancellation of the Announcement of Eligible Candidates for the Recruitment and
Appointment Examination

Position: International Relations Officer

According to the announcement by the ASEAN Institute for Health Development, Mahidol
University, dated April 4, 2025, regarding the list of candidates eligible to take the recruitment
and appointment examination for the position of International Relations Officer,

The ASEAN Institute for Health Development, Mahidol University, hereby cancels the
announcement mentioned above. This cancellation is due to the selection committee's
verification of the applicant's documents, which revealed that the applicant does not possess a
Master’s degree as specified in Section 2 (1) of the announcement. The required qualifications
include a Master’s degree in Arts, Humanities, Social Sciences, Liberal Arts, Communication,
Journalism, and Mass Communication, or other related fields involving English, as stated in
the institute’s announcement regarding recruitment, position transfer, and appointment of a
university employee dated March 12, 2025.

Announced on April ¢ , 2025

OVGP/'LVL .

(Assoc. Prof. Dr. Orapin Laosee)
Deputy Director for Administration and Academic Services
Acting Director of ASEAN Institute for Health Development
Mabhidol University



